

A DIFFERENT KIND OF FARM

People are always looking for unusual places to visit. One place that is both unusual and fun is a pizza farm.

What is a pizza farm? A pizza farm is a small farm in the shape of a huge, round pizza. It has eight sections of land. Each section looks like a slice of pizza. The farmer grows what he needs to make pizza on his farm. For example, he can grow tomatoes in one section. In another section he can grow green peppers. In a third section he can have cows. He uses the milk from the cows to make cheese for the pizza.

When people visit, the owner shows them the farm. He explains what is in each section. Afterwards, he takes the visitors to the kitchen. There they make their own pizzas and then enjoy eating them.

There are pizza farms all over the United States. People come from far away to visit them. Owners of these farms like to have the farms because they earn a lot of money from this unusual idea.

Vocabulary:

- shape - צורה
- huge - ענק
- section - חלק, איזור
- slice - פרוסה
- explains - מסביר

Answer the questions:

Paragraph 1 (lines 1-2):

1. What are people always looking for?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer:

2. Give an example of an unusual and fun place to visit:

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer:

Paragraph 2 (lines 3-8):

3. What shape is a pizza farm?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer: It is in the _____

4. How many sections does a pizza farm have?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer: It has _____

5. What does each section look like?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer:

6. Name TWO things the farmer grows:

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

a) _____

b) _____

7. What animal can the farmer have?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer: He can have _____

8. What does the farmer use the milk for?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer: To _____

Paragraph 3 (lines 9-11):

9. What does the owner do when people visit?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

He _____ them the farm and _____ what is in each section.

10. Where does he take the visitors afterwards?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer: He _____

11. What do visitors do there?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

They _____ their own pizzas and _____ eating them.

Paragraph 4 (lines 12-14):

12. Where can you find pizza farms?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer:

13. Why do owners like to have pizza farms?

תרגום השאלה לעברית: _____

English Answer:
